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Members, Board of Trustees: 
 

TERMINATION OF THE  
CENTER FOR HISTORIC ARCHITECTURE PRESERVATION 

 
Recommendation: that the Board of Trustees approve the termination of the Center for Historic 
Architecture Preservation effective immediately.     
 
Background:  On December 12, 2000, the Board of Trustees approved the establishment of the 
Center for Historic Architecture Preservation.   The Center aspired to be self-supporting through 
grants and contracts, but was unable to meet that objective.  The Center has been without a 
director, staff, or new projects since August 2006.    
 
The Center for Historic Architecture Preservation exists solely within the College of Design and 
has no affiliation with any other unit on campus.   The recommendation to terminate the Center 
has the support of the Dean of the College of Design, the Vice President for Research, and the 
Provost.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Action taken:  Approved  Disapproved  Other ______________________ 


